
Copeland Middle School is a collaborative community, where all stakeholders work in
solidarity, thus creating an environment of mutual-respect, trust, and responsibility while

empowering all individuals to be their authentic selves.

March 24th, 2023

Dear Parents,

Today the CMS administration received a report that a student was in possession of
CBD gummies, and several students were suspected of ingesting the substance. The
administration immediately enacted the Substance Abuse Protocol to ensure the
students received proper medical attention. The district has a zero tolerance policy
for incidents regarding substance abuse. Appropriate consequences and remedial
actions have been applied to those students involved.

I appreciate your vigilance and support moving forward.

Best,

Alfonso A. Gonnella

Alfonso A. Gonnella
Principal
Copeland Middle School

We have H.E.A.R.T. Honesty. Empathy. Acceptance. Respect.Trust.


